## **BHS Donation Request**

Danielle Morisse-Corsetti <dmorisse@outlook.com>

Tue 3/1/2022 12:34 PM

To: Jerry Salvio < jsalvio@berlinct.gov>



## Berlin High School Band Parents Association EIN 80-0523233

March 1, 2022

Dear Timberlin Golf Course,

The Berlin High School Band Parents Association is excited to be preparing for our Jazz with Pizzazz fundraiser on June 3, 2022. This event is our largest fundraiser of the year and will draw almost 400 people. Every dollar raised at this event goes to support approximately 60 students at our high school music programs. Each student takes part in a rewarding experience that instills positive attitude and self-image, learning work ethic, collaboration, and leadership. Our band and color guard students take pride in representing Berlin and have an extraordinary level of musicianship.

We would like to ask for your support in providing us with a donation for our silent auction. Your participation will provide you with great business exposure to the larger Berlin High School community. The Berlin High School Band Parents Association (BPA) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization that supports the needs of the band. All donors will be recognized at our event and businesses can claim contributions as a tax deduction.

This year, the BHS Redcoat Band is in full rebuild mode following the pandemic restrictions of the last years. Maintaining a first-class high school music program of this caliber requires expertise, hard work, and financial support. This year's financial goals include providing scholarships to outgoing seniors and your contribution allows our talented high school musicians to continue to make music.

I appreciate you taking the time to read this letter and consider making a donation to help support our children's music education at Berlin High School. If you have any questions or need any additional information to consider our request, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you in advance for understanding that **YOU** really can make a difference and for your generous gift!

Sincerely,

Danielle Morisse-Corsetti BPA silent auction chair dmorisse@outlook.com – 860.839.8705 139 Patterson Way Berlin, CT 06037